From: Ken MacDonald

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 1:06 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Stop Urban Boundary Expansion

Clerk City Clerk,

Hello.

I am Ken MacDonald. I have lived in Ward 13 since 1981.

I do not support urban sprawl. I want my elected representatives to vote for option 2.

I do not agree with destruction of farmland. If you must expand outward then head for African Lion Safari territory. Very shallow soil in that area.

But it would be much better to use available lands within Hamilton city proper. Rezoning to allow multiple families on a property, tiny homes, granny flats etc.

However restrict height to 4 to 6 stories.

Feed me, house me, employ me and I will vote for you.

Thank you.

Ken.

Ken MacDonald

Dundas, Ontario